Public Notice

@Céte-des-Neiges
Notre-Dame-de-Grace

Montréal §3

Invitation
COUNCIL MEETING

Lionel Perez, Borough Mayor, Helen Fotopulos, Councillor, Cote-des-Neiges district, Peter
McQueen, Councillor, Notre-Dame-de-Gréce district, Susan Clarke, Councillor, Loyola district and
Marvin Rotrand, Councillor, Snowdon district, invite you to attend the next meeting of the Cote-
des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Gréace borough council,

Monday, February 4, 2013 at 7 p.m.
at 5151, chemin de la Cote-Sainte-Catherine

At the meeting, you will have the opportunity to ask questions or submit requests on any
issue concerning your borough or the municipal administration (30 minute period). A period
of registration will be held from 6:15 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. for that purpose.

The agenda is generally available (in French) in the Borough Hall section of the Cote-des-Neiges—
Notre-Dame-de-Grace borough Website (ville.montreal.gc.ca/cdn-ndq) as well as at the Cote-
des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grace Acces Montréal office, located at 5160, boulevard Décarie,
ground floor (311 — Céte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grace borough), on the Friday before the
borough council meeting, in the afternoon.

Please note that the FINAL agenda is the one adopted by the municipal councillors at the beginning
of each meeting.

The meeting will be preceded by a public consultation meeting, at 6 p.m., concerning the following
proposal:

e Draft by-law RCA13 17206 amending the By-law concerning fences and hedges (R.B.C.M.,
c. C-5), so as to allow openwork fences in the front yard of a corner lot.

Geneviéve Reeves, avocate
Secrétaire d’arrondissement



